
From: Susan Duncan@rogers.com  

Sent: Saturday, February 5, 2022 11:57 AM 

To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Cc: Office-Mayor Richmondhill officemayor@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Online Voting for October 2022 election 

I am writing in support of Councillor Chan's motion to reconsider giving the residents of 

Richmond Hill another option to vote in the elections. 

The recent mayoral election indicated an increase in the number of people voting due to 

the option to vote online. I have used this option and found it very easy and safe to use. 

We must look at the overall good for the city which includes keeping everyone safe 

during this pandemic as it is going to be around for months to come and allowing its 

residents to exercise their democratic right to vote. Thank you 

Susan Duncan 
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